

Police Department

August 30, 2012

Mitchell J. Celaya III
Chief of Police
University of California Police Department, Berkeley
1 Sproul Hall
Berkeley, CA 94720-1199

Dear Chief Celaya:

I am writing this letter to affirm my commitment to work collaboratively with you and the University of California Police Department regarding consistency in our policies and procedures between our agencies. Particularly important to the Berkeley City Council is consistency in vehicle towing policies. Our concurrent jurisdictions and shared community would benefit from consistency in police service.

I look forward to our continued collaborative efforts in our shared endeavor to provide a high level of police service in the City of Berkeley.

Regards,

Michael K. Meehan

Chief of Police

DR:mm